Daily Announcements
Tuesday, April 2nd
April is Autism Awareness month. Did you know... Autism spectrum disorder is one of the fastest-growing developmental disorders in the United States.
French club will meet today (Tuesday). How was April Fool's day celebrated in France? Come find out and learn about some other springtime traditions, and of course, French foods. See you later, in room 139.
Ukulele Club will meet today (Tuesday), after school in room 24.
Art Club for 7th and 8th graders is canceled tomorrow (Wednesday).
There is no 6th grade Art Club after school tomorrow (Wednesday). All last names welcome the following week. See Mrs. Hoffmann with any questions.
There will be no 6th-grade math club tomorrow (Wednesday) due to an after-school meeting. Again, there is no 6th-grade math club tomorrow (Wednesday). Math club will resume on Thursday.
8th-grade math club is canceled this week.
Hey, Best Buddies or any other interested HMS students! Go to Mrs. Gavio's website to see how you can get involved in this years' Best Buddies Friendship Walk, which will be taking place at the King of Prussia Mall! See Mrs. Gavio or Mrs. Courtney if you have any questions!
This is the last week to purchase your yearbook! Go to the HMS webpage under Activities and select Yearbook for more information. Don't miss this full-color hardback edition full of your 2018-19 memories!
The cutest, cuddliest HMS pets have been voted on HMS, and there are 10 left! Hop on the HMS website and vote on the HMS Pet Playoffs link to vote. Which of our ten pets will make it to the final round?
Congratulations to Allie Vandevere, Sarah Vandevere, Alyssa Bloxton, and Aubrey Leneweaver who represented HMS at the Penn Relays Trials yesterday in the 4 by 100-meter relay. The team finished 13th out of 39 teams and missed qualifying for Penn Relays by less than half a second. Congrats on giving it your best effort and H-Pride!
The 8th-grade boys' Lacrosse team lost their scrimmage game yesterday against a tough T.E. team. Curran Kranick scored, and great saves were made by Jonas Ziga. The team is back in action for their first regular season game Friday against Charles F Patton Middle School.
The 7th-grade boys' Lacrosse team lost their scrimmage game against T.E. middle school. Charlie Baraldi made some incredible saves to keep the team in the game. The team is back in action Thursday against Valley Forge Middle School.
The H-PRIDE incentive for the week is free cookies from the cafeteria. If you would like to redeem this incentive, simply hand your H-PRIDE card in at checkout. This incentive is good only for the week of April 1st through April 5th.
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